

MEMORANDUM

EXECUTIVE OFFICE, COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE

Bill Luna

County Executive Officer

Jay E. Orr

Assistant County Executive Officer

TO:

Kecia Harper-Ihem, COB

FROM:

Christopher Hans, Deputy CEO

DATE:

June 16, 2010

RE:

CONTINUANCE

EDA/RDA is requesting the below item be continued to July 13, 2010:

RDA –Notice of Completion – Vernola Family Park & Wineville Street Improvements and Approval of Agreement w/Albert A. Webb and Associates (4.3 – 06/08/10).

H:\dGRANT\form 11s\continuance.doc